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May 6, 2013 

  

2013-2014 Homeownership Education, Counseling and 
Training Fund (HECAT) Request for Proposal (RFP) 

  
Applications to request funding under the Homeownership Education, Counseling and Training 
Fund (HECAT) are available beginning today and are must be received at Minnesota Housing 
on or before 3:00 p.m., Monday, June 10, 2013. 
  
HECAT provides financial assistance to support eligible non-profit organizations to assist in 
the delivery of a variety of homebuyer/homeowner education, counseling and training 
services to Minnesotans.  Services may include homebuyer education and counseling, home 
equity conversion counseling, and foreclosure prevention counseling. 
  
Application materials including the HECAT RFP, Workbook, Guide and Instructions are now 
available on the Minnesota Housing website. 

  

Technical Assistance  
Applicants are encouraged to participate in a technical assistance session Webinar.  Pre-
registration is required for the sessions listed below: 

 Monday, May 20, 2103 - 1:00 – 2:00 p.m.  
 Tuesday, May 21, 2013 - 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  

  

Questions? 

 Ruth Hutchins, ruth.hutchins@state.mn.us, 651.297.3128  
 Tal Anderson, tal.anderson@state.mn.us, 651.296.2198 
 Nick Boettcher, nick.boettcher@state.mn.us, 651.296.9567 

 

 

Minnesota Housing | 400 Sibley Street, Suite 300 | Saint Paul, MN 55101 
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